
 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

We are horrified at the proposed plans to build several thousand new homes across the WA4 postcode. 

This will directly affect our quality of life; we paid a premium to move into this area entirely because of the 
rural aspect.  This was our dream setting and now not only will our lifestyle be compromised with increased 
traffic on already overstretched routes but our long term family home and investment property will be bound to 
lose value. 

We seriously oppose any development of the size and nature of the 'new city' plans. 

Please put forward our rejection.  Thank you. 

Yours faithfully, 




